
 
 
 
 

  Regulatory & Financial Services 
  Tel: (519) 745-4771 
  Fax: (519) 745-2360 

Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. a wholly owned Corporation of the City of Kitchener and Township of Wilmot 

April 23, 2008 
 
BY COURIER 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 
TORONTO, ON   M4P 1E4 

 
Re: Consultation on Time-of-Use Pricing Framework  

Board File No. EB-2007-0672 
  

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

On April 17, 2008, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued a Staff Discussion  
Paper entitled Regulated Price Plan – Time of Use Prices: Design and Price Setting issues.    
In its communication, the Board outlined the process that will be followed during this  
consultation process and encouraged participation from all interested parties. 

 
Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. (“KWHI”) may provide written comments on Board  

Staff’s Discussion Paper prior to the May 23, 2008 due date.  More in-depth analysis of the  
Discussion Paper is required before that decision can be made; however, KWHI would like to  
be on the distribution list for all future developments in this consultation.  KWHI would not be 
requesting cost eligibility in this process. 
 

Attached are three (3) paper copies and one (1) electronic copy of this submission (on  
CD).   Should you require any further information or clarification, feel free to contact me at: 
 
Margaret Nanninga, MBA, CGA   
Manager of Regulatory and Financial Services   
mnanninga@kwhydro.on.ca      
Phone: (519) 745-4771  Ext. 220      
Fax: (519) 745-2360       
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Original Signed by 
 

Margaret Nanninga, MBA, CGA   
Manager of Regulatory and Financial Services 

 
 cc Gerry Guthrie, Vice President Finance and CFO 
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